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USE OF CBD BY THOSE SUBJECTED TO DRUG TESTING 
 

 

Earlier this week, the Department of Transportation published a notice regarding the use 

of CBD by those who may be subjected to DOT Drug testing.  Please read the attached 

notice.  This is a very important subject for all to be aware of. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
              

     

  

Dave Supplee 
          PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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